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MINISTRY OF ENERGY OF THE REPUBLIC OF BELARUS
(Minergo of the Republic of Belarus)
14 Karl Marx Street, 220030, Minsk
tel: (017)218-21-02 fax: (017)218-24-68
06.10.2009 No. 15/3288

To no._____ of _____


The public association 
Ecohome (Ekodom)

Belarusian Green Party

The Ministry of Energy of the Republic of Belarus has examined the feedback from Ecohome, the Belarusian Green Party and the international environmental group Ecodefence (Ekozashchita) on the Preliminary Report of the Environmental Impact Assessment of a Belarusian NPP (hereafter “the Preliminary Report”) and hereby provides the following information.
Public discussions of the Preliminary Report with public associations, other organisations and citizens of the Republic are being conducted in accordance with the legislation of the Republic of Belarus and the international conventions to which the Republic of Belarus is a party.
Public discussions are being held with the aim of examining the Preliminary Report detailing the environmental impact of a Belarusian NPP on the proposed site with a wide range of public associations, citizens and organisations and of identifying mutually acceptable solutions to reduce the adverse environmental impact of the proposed construction and operation of a nuclear power plant.

On 9 October 2009, a meeting will be held in the Ostrovets cinema and concert hall in the town of Ostrovets in the Grodno oblast’ to publicly discuss the Preliminary Report. Comments and suggestions received on this document will be discussed in order for them to be included in the final report on the environmental impact assessment of the construction and operation of an NPP.
Substantiated clarifications of the points raised in Criticism of the Statement on the potential environmental impact of a Belarusian NPP will be provided, which will included in the report on public discussions.
In the light of the above, the Ministry of Energy does not see grounds for recalling the Preliminary Report and suspending public discussions of EIA documentation.
We thank Ecohome and the Belarusian Green Party for their willingness to take part in completing the EIA documentation and inform you that if necessary, we will invite representatives of these organisations to participate in this task.
Deputy Minister

[original signed]
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